
SCHOOL’S OUT FOR THE SUMMER 

Good morning! 

Just a reminder that Orange Co. Public Schools are out for the summer.  Please 

be mindful when driving through the community and watch for our school age 

children.  Posted speed inside Camelot is 15 mph.  Congratulation to all 

Graduates!! 

Our community pools are open from 8:00 a.m. till dusk.   No open containers 

are allowed in the pool.   

Sunday kicks off hurricane season; now is a great time to update your supplies, 

i.e. batteries, non-perishable foods, water and a 30-day supply of your meds. 

Enjoy your summer! 
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